
Thank you for your reply, much appreciated.  
 
As we spoke about and followed up formally we of 31 Bretby Way Montrose will not 
be contributing to any proposed change for Bretby Way Montrose.  
We are unable to meet at your scheduled meeting. 
 
Regarding the special charge scheme, we will NOT be undertaking any commitment 
at all. 
 
After speaking with other residents along Bretby Way, as they too have now been 
advised that you wish take payment from us home owners personally, even though 
you have received such a huge ,monetary grant from the Govt and we home owners 
pay higher that normal rates, we decline any involvement of this venture and feel that 
this is completely your responsibility as the Yarra Ranges Council.  
 
We strongly feel that this matter is completely ludicrous in this economic climate and 
times of such strain on each and every one of us in different ways! 
We will NOT be making any commitment nor payments in the future in regard to road 
surfacing of Bretby Way Montrose.  
 
All the best, 
 
Dear Yarra Ranges  
By right of reply,  
Re 31 Bretby Way - your request for landowner subsidisation for road surfacing. 
In reply to your email, we will NOT be accepting your request for part payment nor 
any contribution for the resurfacing of the Council owned Road named Bretby Way 
Montrose. 
Please do not contact us in relation to this matter as no further discussion will be 
undertaken. 
Kind regards, 
 


